
EUROPEAN COMMISSION 

Cabinet of Commissioner Cecilia Malmström 
Head of Cabinet 

Brussels, 

Dear Mr Bank, 

heecM 

I would like to thank you for the constructive discussion on transparency in the TiSA 
negitiations which we had in the meeting organised on the occasion of LobbyControl's 
handing over of the 16.408 signatures for its petition, "Transparenz bei TiSA jetzt!" 

(https://www.lobbvcontrol.de/2015/04/aktion-transparenz-bei-tisa-ietzt/)) 

As mentioned during the meeting, you and other representatives of LobbyControl are also 
most welcome to join our upcoming Civil Society dialogues. 

Dr. Max Bank 
LobbyControl 
m.bank@lobbycontroLde 
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